
WEGA Christmas Lunch 

 The Swan Inn, Tockington, BS32 4NJ  

at 12:30pm on Tuesday, 10th December 2024 

 

 

 

The Swan is located North of Bristol, off the A38, about 4 miles from M5 J16 (near the M4/M5 

Almondsbury interchange) and is easily accessed from the Bristol North ring road. The parking 

is good and has disabled access. Directions are given on the pub’s website. 

Due to the limited range of choices on the ‘Festive Fayre Menu’ and the requirement that the 

whole party must take it, we have opted for the ‘Main Menu’.  This offers a wider range of 

individual choices, with no requirement for an advance deposit.   

The Main Menu link is here and that for gluten free is here.  

We have booked a table for up to 20 people. Please email WEGA (wega.talks@gmail.com) 

with your menu choices. This will be collated and sent to The Swan.  

The collated order must be sent over by the 1st of December, so we request that your 
personal menu choice is sent to WEGA by the 29th of November. 

NB: After 12:30pm on Saturday 7th December, if you cancel you will be liable for your full 
cost of the meal. 

 

 

 

https://www.greeneking.co.uk/pubs/gloucestershire/swan-inn/find-us
https://www.greeneking.co.uk/pubs/gloucestershire/swan-inn/menu?type=main+menu
https://www.greeneking.co.uk/pubs/gloucestershire/swan-inn/menu?type=no+gluten+containing+menu
mailto:wega.talks@gmail.com

